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I am writing to support the strongest possible climate legislation to help ensure Oregon’s future.  As a senior citizen
living on rural property outside Medford I have seen alarming changes to the Rogue Valley and Southern Oregon.  If
climate change goes unchecked I doubt I will be able to live here in a couple of years.
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